7. /2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE RECOMMENDATION - June 28, 2005

Life Sciences Research Institute

That Regional Council prepare a letter expressing strong support for the proposed Life
Sciences Research Institute, as presented by Dr. Tom Traves and Dr. lvar Mendez, and
that the letter commend the Provincial Government for its contribution to the project,
and further request the area’s Federal Members of Parliament to promote this as a

worthy priority at the Federal level.



